
Corrine Ho  

Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA) 

Via Email: cho@lahsa.org 

  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Woodland Hills Warner Center would like to request a donation bin so that 

stakeholders and residents can donate items to the Los Angeles Homeless Services 

Authority (LAHSA) for homeless individuals in the area. This will be a bin utilized for 

Personal Protective Equipment (PPE), clothing, socks, shoes, and possibly other items 

that homeless individuals will need.  This will be dropped off and picked up by our 

LAHSA local Area representative.  Our local Representative is Corinne Ho, Community 

Relations Coordinator SPA 2.  

We would also request that Corinne Ho, Community Relations Coordinator SPA 2 come 

to our upcoming Homelessness Committee meeting as well as the Full Board Meeting 

of the Woodland Hills Warner Center Neighborhood Council.  We would like her to let us 

know upcoming events, efforts, and shelter beds that are located in SPA 2, and 

specifically report on those located in Woodland Hills and Council District 3.   

 

Woodland Hills Warner Center Neighborhood Council 
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